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Thank you Mr. President,
Poland thanks Cameroon for presentation of the national report. 
We commend Cameroon for ratifying Convention on the rights of Persons with Disabilities. We also take note of efforts undertaken to support persons with disabilities within national policies.  
Poland would like to recommend Cameroon to:

1. investigate all cases of killings, enforced disappearances, harassment and any threats against journalists and human rights defenders, representatives of political parties and minorities, including members of Anglophone minority;
2. strengthen the protection of children in conflict-affected areas, as well as monitor  and investigate all cases of serious violations of children rights;
3. address negative impact of crisis on the right to  education.

We wish Cameroon a successful review.
Thank you
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